Office of the Director of
Higher Secondary Education,
Housing Board Buildings,
Santhi Nagar,
Thiruvananthapuram.
No. Acd.B1/7947/ HSE/03 Dated :25/08/2009

CIRCULAR

Sub:-HSE — Propagation of Hindi — Conduct of Sugama Hindi Preekha- in
Higher Secondary Schools by Kerala Hindi Prachara Sabha,
Thiruvanahtapuram — reg.

Ref:- Letter No. $1/2009 dated 01/07/2009 from the Secretary, Kerala
Hindi Prachara Sabha, Thiruvananthapuram

As per the letter in reference, the Secretary, Kerala Hindi Prachara Sabha
has requested to grant permission to conduct ‘Sugama Hindi Preeksha’ in the
Higher Secondary schools in Kerala State on 23 January 2010. The Secretary
reports that the questions will be based on the syllabi and text books
prescribed/published by the Government. An examination fee of Rs. 25/- (twenty
five only) will be levied from the students of Plus One and Plus Two classes.

In the circumstances, permission is granted to conduct the “Sugama Hindi
Pareeksha” in all Government /Aided/Unaided Higher Secondary Schools on 23"
January 2010.

The Undersigned has examined the matter in detail and found that the
examination is useful to Higher Secondary Students.

The Principals of all Higher Secondary Schoois are directed to co-operate

with the conduct of the examination without affecting the normal working of the

schools.
JOINT DIRECTOR
FOR DIRECTOR
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To:
The Principals of all Higher Secondary Schools
Copy to:
The secretary

Kerala Hindi Prachara Sabha
Thiruvananthapuram - 695014




